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Pupils of the 
week 

Joe Dumphy-Brook 

Harley Austick 

Daniel McCulloch 

Sophie Blackwell 

Ibrahim Kimbunga 

Ben Graham 

Isobel Reynolds 

Harry Cameron-Clarke 

Home         

discussion    

question               

Stan asked… Why is it 

important that adults 

know what I’m doing 

online? 

The Book Fair is coming to Roseberry!                                                                              

The Scholastic Book Fair will be coming to school on the 2nd, 3rd and 4th   

October 2018.  Please come along and help support the fair as school really 

benefits from the generous commission we receive.  On Monday 1st October 

(during school time), children will be able to browse the books.  The Book Fair 

will then be open at the following times in the lower school hall: 

Tuesday 2nd October   3:10 – 3:45 

Wednesday 3rd October   8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

Thursday 4th October   8:30 – 8:50 and 3:10 – 3:45 

It’s always lovely to walk around school and see busy, happy children.                   

On Wednesday it was even more special to be able to share the great work of 

our school with the Chief Executive Officer of the Enquire Learning Trust, our 

Chair of Governors and a teacher from Yarm Academy. They were really      

impressed by children’s behaviour and their attitudes to learning. They        

commented favourably upon the beautiful work on display and enjoyed talking 

to the children about life at Roseberry. I felt extremely proud as we visited each 

classroom, as the hard work of everyone within our school family was                              

recognised and valued. Thank you to everyone who makes our school such a 

happy, productive, place to be!                                                    Mrs Channing                              

Uniform update 

As you know, we have experienced difficulties in sourcing uniform 

from our usual supplier. If you have placed and order and not         

received uniform to date, a refund will be issued as your order has 

been cancelled.  This is because the uniform we have received is the 

wrong colour and the supplier cannot guarantee a delivery date for 

the correct uniform.                                                                                                 

We have evaluated the market and negotiated with a new supplier 

who has stated that they are able to source the colour that we       

require and that items will be of the high quality we have been used 

to in the past.                                                                                                      

Once our account is set up, you will be able to order uniform online 

and either collect it in person from the shop, or have it delivered to 

school. We will let you know very soon how you may place orders. 

We know that some parents are desperate for uniform and have 

been assured that orders will be processed as quickly as                

possible.                                                                                                                    

I thank you for your patience and understanding. 

A new cat visitor…                 

Sadly, Quinn the cat, who 

spent many of his days in the 

school office, died during the 

holidays. We were very sad 

and will miss him.                          

This week, a new cat                

appeared. It is champagne 

coloured and has a lovely, 

friendly, nature. We’d love to 

know more about it.                 

Do you know who it                

belongs to? 

Kasie has lost her new school cardigan. It has the initials KAR on it. 
Could you help her find it please, children? 

Thank you to Mrs Dawson for donating board games to our Golden Time games group! 
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION                                                                                                   

Change to Pricing of School Meals                                                                                            

Following a recent review of school meals provision by the Enquire Learning Trust, Trustees 

have reluctantly accepted the need to increase the price of a school lunch from £2.10 per day 

to £2.20 per day. The increase will come into effect following the October 2018 half term break.                             

The reason for the change has been largely out of the Trust's control, caused by the substantial     

inflationary increases in food costs and the recent nationally agreed pay awards for support staff.                             

We will continue working closely with our catering partner, Mellors, to ensure that your child           

receives a good quality and nutritional meal, a great service, support and value for money.                        

Please be assured that if your child is eligible and registered for a free school meal, (which includes 

all Reception and Year 1 and 2 pupils) there will be no change.                                                              

If you do feel that your child may be eligible for a free meal, please speak to the school office who 

can assist you with the application process.  

     

                                                                                                                             

Next Week’s Clubs 

 

 

Monday 
12.10 – 12.35 

Tuesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Wednesday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Thursday 
3.15 – 4.15 

Friday 
3.30 – 4.45 

Mrs Channing and 
Mrs Murton 

Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Tom Burke Academy Mark Cromack 

Y2 – Y6 Choir in the 
lower hall 

EYFS – Y2 Multi 
Sports 
  
Y3 – Y6 Multi Sports 

EYFS – Y6 Street-
dance 
  
EYFS – Y2 Football 

Y3 – Y6 Football 
  
EYFS – Y6 Circuit 
training and games 

Y1 – Y6 Football 

September 

24th 6pm RAFT AGM in lower school staffroom – everyone welcome 

27th Y1/2 to visit Whitby 

October 

4th 3pm RAFT Cinema Night in lower hall 

9th 8.15am onwards – School photographer: 8.10am parents invited to bring in younger (non-

Roseberry) siblings, 9am Little Bears, 9.20am school individual / sibling photographs 

11th Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Watson’s class to visit Rydale Folk Museum 

12th Mr Moore’s class and Mrs Davies’ class to visit Eden Camp 

20th  ‘Call My Bluff’ RAFT fun wine tasting evening presented by Sharman Wines - Church Hall 

25th Bags2School will be collecting donated items - bags to fill will be sent out before this date 

26th 8.30am  - 8.55am Donations of food and/or flowers collected at main lower school entrance                                       

9.15am Harvest Assembly in lower hall – everyone welcome to come along. Selected children 

deliver flowers around the village with adults – more information to follow and volunteers     

needed!                                                                                                                                                     

Normal hometime: School closes for the holiday – Happy Holiday! 


